

Dear Alex,

I am writing to you to express my support for the proposed works in Camden Lock market.

Having lived in the area for many years,

I am excited by the prospect of finally being able to see the historic Dead Dog basin. As a local resident, I think it is important that Camden's industrial heritage is celebrated and not hidden.

The observation wheel will attract local people and families to the market.

Babylon Park was also an exciting attraction for tourists and local visitors alike and me and my family look forward to all the new things to come in the area.

Kind Regards,

Minara Begum

9 Talacre Road London NW5 3PH